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WGN RADIO STATEMENT FOLLOWING MEDICAL UPDATE ON CHICAGO BLACKHAWKS
RADIO COLOR ANALYST TROY MURRAY

CHICAGO (August 9, 2021) - The Chicago Blackhawks released a medical update on Blackhawks
Radio Color Analyst Troy Murray today.

Statement from Blackhawks Radio Color Analyst Troy Murray:

I want to let everyone know of the challenge that I'm currently facing. I have been diagnosed with
cancer. With the love and support of my family, friends, the Wirtz family, the Chicago Blackhawks
organization and WGN Radio I'm confident that together, we will beat this. I look forward to being in
the booth calling Blackhawk games in front of the most passionate and energetic fans in all of hockey.
My family and I appreciate privacy during this time as we fight this challenge.

Statement from WGN Radio Vice President and General Manager Mary Sandberg Boyle:

Troy is beloved by all our listeners and is a significant member of the WGN Radio family. It goes
without saying that Troy and his family have our love and support as he begins his treatments. We
are cheering for him and wish him well. Along with the Blackhawks, we ask that you respect his
privacy during this time.
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For nearly 100 years, WGN Radio AM 720, a Nexstar Inc. station, has been dedicated to being the #1 source of Chicagoland
news, information, entertainment, and sports. WGN Radio is the official broadcast home of the Chicago Blackhawks and
Northwestern University. Listen at AM 720, online at wgnradio.com, on your WGN Radio app, smart speakers, or Tuneln.
Like us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/wgnradio and follow us on Twitter @WGNRadio and Instagram @wgnradio.
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